
Shopping and Prescription Support
Dundee Volunteer and Voluntary Action has now started a voluntary shopping
and prescription service, thanks to the wonderful volunteers helping to
provide this.

If you would like a volunteer to do your shopping for you, you can arrange
this either by completing the form online at: www.getlocalsupport.org or by
calling the Dial-OP line, weekdays between 9am and 5pm on 305757.

It has set up an invoicing system to allow you to pay for your shopping after
it has been delivered in response to people telling them they were worried
about running out of cash at home and having to go out to withdraw money in
order for volunteers to do their shopping for them. This is an alternative
for the people who are no longer able to pay with cash and hope that this
will allow them to continue to get the shopping in that they want without
having to leave the house or put themselves at more risk.

http://www.government-world.com/shopping-and-prescription-support/
http://www.getlocalsupport.org/


Funding opportunity for older peoples’
groups

Older People Engaging Needs funding – closing date of Friday 21st February : 

https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-J20WX_5KqCU/XrgQm5Nu3-I/AAAAAAAAb3c/TYTYH304CRwBBsh3l0EV_lvo1HasIjKxQCLcBGAsYHQ/s1600/Shopping%2Band%2BPrescription%2BSupport.jpg
http://www.government-world.com/funding-opportunity-for-older-peoples-groups/
http://www.government-world.com/funding-opportunity-for-older-peoples-groups/


Boccia Festival – a great event for
the over 50s!
From Dundee Voluntary Action :

The Boccia Festival is taking place tomorrow – Monday – between 10.30am and
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1.30pm at DISC.  

If you have never played Boccia before, come along and have a go!  Suitable
for beginners.  Boccia can be played standing up or sitting down and ramps
can be provided if you have a limited strength or range of movement. 

Remember, we have OPEN Funded Boccia equipment available for loan to over
55s, so this would be a good opportunity to learn how to use it.  We are also
keen to start a new Boccia League for interested people.

Individuals and teams of 3 welcome.  You can register in advance or just come
along on the day, but come along a little earlier so we can get you
registered.   We need to know your name and age and if you consent to photos.

If  you  require  transport,  please  get  in  touch  on  305745  first  thing
tomorrow.  Refreshments and lunch provided.



Dundee Voluntary Action – new website

Dundee Voluntary Action has launched a new mobile friendly website you can
access here.
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http://www.dva.scot/


Here you will find information about DVA’s work and the support services it
provides to the third sector in Dundee.

There will soon also be a members’ area and an online system for booking
rooms and resources at Number Ten, DVA’s base at 10 Constitution Road.


